Amazing Creations by Lyrikal

(Duct-Tape Style)

Hello, Mr. Hill.

I would like to thank you and your band (A Touch of Brass) for performing at my family’s home
on February 09, 2013. Your support for my Friends &“Vendors Mix & Mingle Night” was
greatly appreciated. Although, I am only 12 years old; I think I know good music when I hear it.
Your band plays really good music! Those that came to the event did not only enjoy shopping,
mingling, eating, relaxing, and having fun, they were even more surprised to see a live band in
our house. Everyone is still calling and asking my mom how she was able to pull it all off, with
having a live band in her home. IT WAS AWESOME!!!! I am very thankful for Mr. James
Hayes-who played the French horn, Mr. Leroy Snell-who played the Tuba, Mr. Philip Joyner-
who played the Trumpet, Ms. Brenda Rutledge- who played the Trombone and last but not least,
I thank you Mr. Hill- for playing the Trumpet as well. I would recommend your band to
everyone I know. Keep playing good music because you may never know whose listening.

Thanks a lot!

Lyrikal Jenkins :
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